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City of West Hollywood | Communications Department 
Schedule Update Regarding the City of West Hollywood’s 
Request for Proposals (RFPs) for Website Design, Hosting Service and 
Content Management System 

 
Posted 04/26/17 
 
 

The City of West Hollywood’s Communications Department has received a high number of Proposals in 

response to the City’s RFP for Website Design, Hosting Service, and Content Management System. 

 

In order to provide time to give all RFPs due evaluation, the Communications Department is updating its 

Proposal Evaluation period (marked in bold): 

Request for Proposal Release:    03/28/2017 

Final Date for Submitting Questions   04/04/2017 

Final Date for Submitting Proposals   04/13/2017 

Proposal Evaluation by City    05/15/17-05/19/17 

Contracts Begin      07/01/2017 

 

The Communications Department will post the update to PlanetBids and the City’s website. 

 

If you should have any concerns, please contact the City of West Hollywood’s Communications 

Department at (323) 848-6523. 

 

Thank you.  

https://www.planetbids.com/portal/portal.cfm?CompanyID=22761&BidID=34442

